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The Commission is taking comments on revisions of the Broadcast Blanketing 
Interference Rules. The Commission has found that when a broadcast licensee 
receives a complaint of blanket interference, there is a difference of opinion 
between the complainant and the licensee as to what the licensee is responsible 
for. To give licensees detailed guidance from the FCC in resolving these 
problems, the Commission is proposing the licensee's responsibility will be 
determined by whether or not the complaint was filed within the first year of 
operation, whether the complainant is located inside the blanketing contour, and 
whether the device experiencing interference is covered under the blanketing rule. 
Comments are being sought on, among other things, whether the rule should be 
modified for new services and technologies that come into a neighborhood after the 
one year period, as well as if transient residences, such as hotels and dorms, 
should be subject to the rule. Further, the Commission is trying to determine the 
extent of the broadcaster's responsibility to resolve interference complaints. 
Comments are due June 25, replies July 25, 1996. 

The Kravis Company's KGTO and KRAV, Tulsa, OK was hit with a $12,500 fine, 
reporting conditions, and short term renewal for EEO violations. The terms were 
the result of a settlement agreement between the licensee and the NAACP. 

Great American Broadcasting's silent KWHK, Hutchinson, KS has been ordered to show 
cause why its license should not be revoked. The station's assets were liquidated 
under Chapter 7 bankruptcy proceedings in 1993. 

Janice Wise has been named confidential assistant to FCC Commissioner Susan Ness. 
She joins the Commission after serving as Manager of Community Relations and 
Special Projects for the law firm of Arnold & Porter. She was there eight years. 

ELSEWHERE 

SFX is dumping out of the Washington, D.C. market as quickly as it got in. It's 
selling 70's oldies WXTR, Waldorf, MD (Washington) and simulcast WXVR, Braddock 
Heights, MD (Frederick) and country WQSI, Frederick, which will go to Bonneville 
International Corp. for $25 million. Robert F.X. Sillerman commented that the 
stations were not contributing to cash flow, which were recently purchased from 
Liberty Broadcasting. The deal marks Bonneville's first foray into the 
D.C. /Frederick markets. 

Colfax Communications is buying up all of the Phoenix -based Sundance Broadcasting 
group. The $95 million deal gives Colfax five stations in Phoenix, as well as new 
combos in Milwaukee and Boise. When all is done, Colfax will own urban AC KISO, 
standards KOY, jazz KYOT -FM, and new rock KZON in addition to KOOL and KOOL -FM in 
the Phoenix market. In Milwaukee, country WMIL, Waukesha and standards WOKY, 
Milwaukee. In Boise, classic rocker KARO, Caldwell; and oldies KLTB and news - 
talker KIDO, both Boise. The deal should close in August, 1996. 

Sheridan Broadcasting is picking up classic rocker WSSZ, Greensburg, PA from WHJB 
Corp. for $2.4 million. Sheridan will simulcast urban WAMO -FM, Beaver Falls, PA 
on the station, which will give the entity better coverage of southeastern 
Pittsburgh. WHJB Corp. will retain its AM, AC /talker WHJB. Sheridan also owns 
WAMO (AM) in the market, which simulcasts WAMO -FM, as well. 

Those who thought you can't sell what you don't own, think again. American Radio 
Systems has decided it will swap the two stations it plans to buy from Marlin 
Broadcasting, classical WQRS, Detroit and WFLN, Philadelphia for the previously 
announced purchase of Secret Communications' sports KMJI, Sacramento and dance 
KSFM, Woodland, CA (Sacramento). ARS will also receive $20 million cash. ARS 
currently manages the Sacramento properties under an LMA. Secret will begin an 
LMA with the Marlin properties as soon as the sale to ARS closes, which is planned 
for June 1. 

Country WDLS, Dallas, PA (Scranton /Wilkes Barre) is going through a two -step 
sale /swap. For $950,000, Mountain Broadcasting will sell to Winston Radio, then 
Winston will swap the station for oldies WALY, Bellwood, PA. WALY is owned by 
Swanson Holdings, which has standards WCDL and oldies WSGD, Carbondale there. 

Community Pacific Broadcasting is picking up a fourth station in the 
Modesto /Stockton market. It will buy Joseph Gamble Stations' KJAX, Stockton for 
an undisclosed amount. CPB owns news -talker KFIV and AC KJSN, Modesto and classic 
rock KVFX, Manteca there. The LMA begins immediately and KJAX has begun 
simulcasting KFIV. 
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